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Miranda Borris

Subject: FW: Website Delegation Request -  Beata Taylor - Keep 675 Kennedy Circle West as an 
Elementary School Petition/ Facebook group

From: noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca <noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 11:43 PM 
To: MB‐townclerk@milton.ca <Townclerk@milton.ca> 
Subject: Website Delegation Request ‐ Beata Taylor ‐ Keep 675 Kennedy Circle West as an Elementary School Petition/ 
Facebook group 

Hello Town Clerk's Staff, 

Please note the following response to Delegate Request Application has been submitted 
at Thursday March 17th 2022 11:41 PM with reference number 2022-03-17-199. 

https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/5550a423-8c31-4da2-85d0-
03bd98206d2f 

Application Information 

 First Name:
Beata

 Last Name
Taylor

 Email Address:

 Phone number:

 Street Address:

 Town
Milton

 Postal Code:

 Are you representing a group?
Yes

 Group Name
Keep 675 Kennedy Circle West as an Elementary School Petition/ Facebook group
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 Town
Milton

 Council Meeting Date
3/21/2022

 Please indicate how you intend to interact with the online Council Meeting
Both audio and video

 Please describe the issue you intend to present:
A large majority of our neighbourhood do not support Milton #10 becoming a
temporary high school. A lot of us depend on the school staying an elementary
school. We also feel lied to and let down by the Halton District Catholic School
board. Only a handful of homes received a notice about the change and many
families still do not know about the situation. We have a growing petition with over
409 signatures from families of the neighbourhood. We do not support the change.

 Please describe specific actions you want Council to take:
We want the Council to not approve the temporary use of Milton #10 as a high
school, keep it as an elementary school, and push for the high school to be built
faster.

 Please provide your comments in support of or in opposition to the staff
recommendation:
The temporary proposal was submitted by the HCDSB to find a new home for
Secondary School students who are displaced due to delays in the construction of
their new school. Unfortunately, this temporary proposal actually takes one
problem and turns it into three: 1) high school students are still without a
permanent home. 2) current elementary school students as well as those about to
enrol, will continue to be displaced outside of their neighbourhood to schools that
are already over capacity (St. Scholastica). 3) while this proposal has been stated
as being temporary, the HCDSB has made it clear that their new secondary school
will not be ready for at least 2-4 years. This is drastically different than a
temporary proposal that requests for 1 year (with a possible extension).

 Do you give your permission to be audio and video recorded on the Town
of Milton’s live Council meeting stream?
Yes I give my permission

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond] 
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